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SALMON TECHNICAL TEAM REPORT ON 
SALMON METHODOLOGY REVIEW – FINAL TOPIC SELECTION 

 
At the April 2019 Pacific Fishery Management Council meeting, five topics were selected as 
candidates for Methodology Review, two of which were assigned to the Salmon Technical Team 
(STT).  Those STT topics were: (1) Conduct the technical analysis needed to inform a change of 
the salmon management boundary line from latitude 40° 05’ (Horse Mountain, California) five 
miles north to latitude 40° 10’; and (2) Provide documentation of the abundance forecasting 
approach used for Willapa Bay natural coho.  
 
Work has been completed on both of the STT-assigned topics and they will be ready for the 2019 
Methodology Review. 
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